
 

 

 

 

A Message from Deborah M. Felton-May 29, 2020 

I wanted to share the letter below that was sent out to Fuller residents today: 

On May 18, 2020 the Baker Administration implemented a phased approach to reopening our 
Massachusetts economy.  Phase 1: is called “Start” and it allows for a slow and gradual re-
opening of a limited number of industries.  The Governor also issued the Safer at Home 
Advisory that recommends that people over the age of 65 should continue to stay at home.  We 
expect all members of our community and anyone visiting or working at Fuller Village to wear 
a mask, maintain a six-foot physical distance from other people and to practice handwashing 
and/or sanitizing your hands frequently. 

More importantly, do not remove your mask to speak to another person.  Please encourage your 
family members to follow these guidelines.  We are finding that everyone has a different level 
of comfort when complying with wearing a mask and physical distancing.  Out of respect for 
residents and staff members we request that masks be worn in our buildings and when having 
conversations with other people, regardless of how far apart you are from them.   

With the weather getting warmer every day, we want to encourage everyone to enjoy our 
property.  We have plenty of outdoor benches (more have been ordered) for you and your 
designated family member. Please restrict family visits to designated family members.  COVID-
19 continues to infect people daily and our restrictions on visitors serve to keep the entire 
community safe and healthy.   

We will continue to look at the guidance the State puts forth for our business community and 
make appropriate determinations on when it would be safe to open the different amenities at 
Fuller Village. We are committed to remain vigilant for the Fuller Village community.  Re-
opening dates from the State is guidance clearly for a different population.  We appreciate your 
cooperation as we look forward to welcoming all visitors back to Fuller Village in the future. 

We are thankful that you and your families have continued to follow our protocols and 
guidelines for Fuller Village. 

If you have any questions, please contact info@fullervillage.org 

 

Deborah Felton 
Executive Director  
 


